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was written to directly to the

same effect. A similar course,

would have been adopted had

the boy come from a Roman

Catholic School, and been found

attending protestant church.

Please allow me, here, to write

two more quatations which you

already know. The first is from

a letter received from the Howble

Sir John Saedonald of preccions

memory, dated the 9th December.

as follows: - I quite agree that

under no pretext are any

of the Governmentttoffiecials to

maish on the Judians sending

their children to a school where

their religions faith will be

imperilled or not respected.

you also know what the Honble

Superintendent wrote to me,

in the 5th of September last, of

which I quite a few words,

here. In regard to the subject

of intenference with the ludians

respecting.
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